
Improving our School - Tuesday 3rd October  

 

Parents like the new 

newsletter and term 

ahead dates 

Trips discussed – parents 

understood that trip 

contribution will need to 

be reviewed due to 

budget 

Whole school 

communication 

is excellent and 

frequent. 

Parents 

suggested that 

class 

information 

from staff could 

be improved 
Parents were 

positive 

about Estyn 

attending 

Parents were 

happy with 

the approach 

of the new 

Headteacher 

SEP shared – parents engaged and a 

copy was given for them to take 

home (feedback needed)  

Parents suggested 

sending out a Google 

Form to ask parents if 

they would like unform  

Next meeting – 

17/10/23 


